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DO YOU RECOGNIZE THESE ITEMS??????  
The above abandoned items have been on the lakeshore for too long.  
Newsletters have mentioned that they will be removed – if you know who owns them, please let us 
know. If not, this will serve as final notice to remove by August 16, 2010.  
Section 406 of The Municipalities Act states that unclaimed personal property becomes the 
property of the Municipality after 90 days. It appears that these items have been located on public 
reserve lands for at least 90 days. Unclaimed personal property may be disposed of in any manner 
that the Council directs.  
These items are only but a few that we bring to your attention now. Council is attempting to clear 
our green spaces for all to enjoy. We appreciate your assistance with our effort. 
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 A Note about Circulation of Information:  
It is becoming more and more apparent that there is information that Council and/or our 
committees and organizations would like to share with our residents between newsletters.  
The cost to send out a 1 page notice is not practical. This mailing has been sent to 102 property 
owners who have not provided an email address to the administrator. In the future, there will be 
events that will be published via our new sign board, our website, or through email. If you wish to 
be added to our email list, please forward a request to shields@xplornet.ca. We realize that there 
are property owners who do not have email access and will continue to forward our periodic 
newsletters to you via regular mail. 
 
 
 

 
PLEASE NOTE - The RM grader will be out next week to deal with our roads. Please ensure that 
ALL OBSTRUCTIONS are removed from the village roadways. THANK YOU! 


